
Sent: 19/02/2024 9:52:17 AM
Subject: Support for The Joey trading hr’s extension. Application No Mod2023/0684

 
Dear Council,
 
I support the extension of trading hours for the New Barrenjoey Boatshed " the Joey". It will be great to have this as part of
our community which lacks variety in evening dining options.
Best regards
Steve Burcher
20 Iluka Rd Palm Beach.
 


